
NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION 
6-4, Osaki 5-Chome, Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo 141-8605, Japan 

       Tel: +81-3-5436-7711, Fax: +81-3-5436-7631 

 

No. U19C010099 

 
March 11, 2019 

 

To:                      

 

Production Discontinuation Notice 
φ20 andφ22 Radial Lead Type of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors 

 

 
To whom it may concern: 

 

Thank you for using our products. We feel sorry to inform you that production of our Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors, 

φ20 and φ22 Radial Lead Type, will be discontinued. Sincerely, we would like to apologize for any convenience that 

might cause. Your understanding and cooperation are deeply gratitude.    

 

 

1. Products to be affected 

Size:           Ф20 and Ф22    

Relevant series:  SMH, KMH, SMG, KMG, SMQ, KMQ and other related customized products 

 

2. Background for production discontinuation 

All our radial lead type products of φ20 and φ22, characteristic of special equipment in production with special 

specifications, have been deleted from the 2015/2016 Edition Catalogue because of their decreasing demand with  

the progress of miniaturization and high performance of high CV products. As we could not secure stable supply 

of such products due to small production quantity of several thousand pieces per month, aging of equipment and  

difficulty in securing materials, we decided to put the production to an end.  

 
3. Schedule 

Timing for production discontinuation: upon your approval 

The last order date:      December 27, 2019 

The last shipping date:   March 31, 2020 

 

※ For individual products and other inquiries, please don’t hesitate to contact our salesman. 

 

  We would like to ask you to review the attached Acknowledgement Form and return a signed acknowledgement  

up to March 29, 2019 to our sales divisions. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Kaname TAKAHASHI 

General Manager 

Sales Promotion Dept.,  

Sales Headquarters 

NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION 

 

 

Kazuto MIURA 

President 

CHEMI-CON IWATE CORPORATION



                                           

  

 

 

  

No. U19C010099 

 

 

 

 

 

Production Discontinuation Notice 
φ20 andφ22 Radial Lead Type of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors 

 
Acknowledgement Form 

 
 
 

The indicated notification letter was received and 

acknowledged by the undersigned authority. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:                                                             

 

 

Company:                              

 

 

                                                                   

  

 

Title:                              

 

 

Date:                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you for your attention on this matter. 

Please return this acknowledgement form to your CHEMI-CON Sales Representative. 

Signature Print 

Name 

Location 


